
 

 

             
 
 

JOIN US MON MAR 27TH @ 7:00 PM  
FOR OUR MONTHLY MEETING  

 

We are happy to have Sharon Garner present ‘Alternatives to Oasis’. 

Sharon’s interest in gardening started at an early age thanks to her grandparents who created a 
floral business back in the early 50’s. Living next to greenhouses inspired her love of flowers, 
growing plants and floral design. 

Since her retirement from the Ministry of Education as a teacher and consultant she has had 
time to attend many horticultural presentations as she belongs to three local societies. 

In 2017 Sharon completed the Ontario Judging certification for both Horticulture and Design. 
Completing her Master Gardeners courses from Dalhousie University in 2017 helped further her 
education. Presently Sharon is working on her certification to judge roses through the Canadian 
Rose Society.  

Meeting Location: Cambridge Centre For The Arts (David Durward Building) 
60 Dickson Street (corner of Dickson & Wellington St) 

Enter through the Wellington St entrance  
6:30 pm social---meeting starts @ 7 pm  

Don’t Forget To Bring Your Mug For Tea or Coffee! 

 

Recent GHS 30th Annual Dream Garden Conference 

This past Sunday the GHS held their Dream Garden Conference. It was a full house! We would 

like to say thank you to all of our members who attended. Also, thank you to the vendors who 

put out wonderful displays with many beautiful items to purchase and, last but not least, to our 

speakers for the day…Robert Pavlis, Dave Hobson and Dugald Cameron. Thanks again Dave 

Hobson for filling for Helen Battersby.  



 

 

Helen, who was scheduled to present, had a family emergency and unfortunately had to cancel. 

We hope all is well with her family and hope she will be available to present at a future 

conference. The Polish Club was a lovely venue to have our 30th conference in.  

      

       

       



 

 

SAVE THE DATE 

GHS 31ST ANNUAL DREAM GARDEN CONFERENCE  

WILL BE ON SUNDAY MARCH 3, 2024 

And The Winner Is…GHS February 2023 Photo Contest! 

Congratulations to Gerri Korec as the winner of our February Photo Contest! That is two in a 
row for Gerri!!! 
 
Gerri submitted her photo #4: primula in snow 
 

 
                    
                                                                               
All the photos submitted were wonderful! Congratulations again Gerri! 

Don’t forget to send in your photos for our GHS March Photo Contest. Our subject this month 
is ‘Most Unusual Plants’. These could be in your gardens or as houseplants.  

Send your photos with ‘GHS March Photo Contest' in the subject line 
to lynne@galthort.com by Fri Mar 17th @ 6pm. 

The list of photos will be sent out and voting will take place between Mar 18th – 25th. The 
winner(s) will be announced at our Mar 27th meeting.      
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For Your Interest… 
 
Halton Master Gardeners March 2023 Newsletter 
 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

Consider Volunteering 

 
 
Many hands make light work and the GHS is always looking for help. If you are interested in 
volunteering for a few hours for an event or on a committee please reach out to any of our 
Board members.  
 

Wear Your Galt Horticultural Society Logo Wear With Pride! 

GHS Logo Wear 

Get your own Galt Horticultural Society T-Shirt and/or Hoodie. This is a sample of the embroidered crest 

included on the item.  

T-shirts: $20.50 + tax. 

Unisex Hoodies: $36.00 + tax. 

For more information or to place an order, follow this link:  

GHS Logo Wear:  GHS Website: https://galthort.com/     

Do you enjoy our GHS monthly newsletter? Are there topics/items you would like to see 

added to the newsletter. Please offer your feedback by email to lynne@galthort.com. 
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